FOE AERIE & AUXILIARY 3171

941-756-2113

5831 15th St E., Bradenton, FL

Facebook address: aerie3171@facebook.com Web page is foeaerie3171.com

From your Auxiliary President

This is the hardest letter to write. It comes with a heavy heart & tears with many, My last day will be May 26 as Kitchen Manager as it is time for me to retire, time to make some changes in my life. I thank all those who have supported me and I will miss so many of our conversations. Love you all,

I would also like to inform you all the Chef Salads, tacos, and wings are gone for the summer. If anyone is interested in the duties as Kitchen manager, see one of the trustees.

Finally, I would like to say congratulations to the new Auxiliary and Aerie officers. I am wishing you all a great year.

In love and Friendship

REMINDER FROM YOUR AUXILIARY SECRETARY

Don't forget dues are due May 31st so if you are getting ready to go back north, start paying now. Make sure I have the correct address and phone number.

Thank you

Charlene Kaylor, Madam Secretary

From your Aerie President

I want to wish all our Mother's a very Happy Mother's Day. I also want to Congratulation all the Aerie and Auxiliary officers. I look forward to working with all of you and having a successful year. Anyone with any ideas on a fundraiser, please let an officer know. Good luck to Beverly on her retirement. It was a pleasure working with her this year. Hope to see you all at the club.

From the Aerie Secretary

Thanks to all the members that have paid their dues so far. To the rest don't forget that your dues are due by May 31st. The Aerie held nominations for the new year on April 24, 2019 and the following were selected for the 2019 - 2020 year. WP Jim Broadbent, WVP Ed Rayburn, Chaplain Frank Ugansky, Conductor Tom Woodgeard, Secretary Bob Jones, Inside Guard Joe White, Trustees 3 year term Dotty Shaw, 2 year John O'Connell, one year OT Morley, Dennis Lamanske and Mark Pullin. We still need a Treasurer. If anyone is willing to accept this Office please contact the Aerie Secretary.

The By-Laws have been approved and the changes will take effect June 1st. The Aerie Meeting will change to the 1st and 3rd Tuesdays of the month and the Aerie dues will go to \$36 per year and Dual members will go to \$20 per year.

The Annual Memorial Service and Installation of Officers will be held on May 25th. It would be nice to see everyone on that day to show our support of the new officers and to pay Tribute to those we have lost this past year.



.